Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of March 20, 2024

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, March 20,
2024, at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at
8:00 a.m.

Present: Pam Gardsy, John Seese, Darryl Speicher, Patti O’Keefe, Kelly Slinger, Jeryl Rinehart and
the public.

Discussion was held on having an Open House @ B.A.R.C. on Thursday, April 11, 2024, from 6:00
to 8:00 p.m.

Discussion was held on ordering trees for the Earth Day event.
Moshe and Shoshana Tal were present to discuss their properties in Canadensis and their plans for
the future. Darryl Speicher suggested forming a group of residents, local and state officials to discuss

revitalizing Canadensis.

Richard Furs from Lehigh Valley Codes LLC was present to speak with the Supervisors about
building code and zoning enforcement.

No decisions were made. The workshop meeting ended at 8:53 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Vit nshat



